
  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Gina
To: REG - BSC Clerk
Subject: Open Great Highway
Date: Thursday, July 25, 2024 10:15:00 AM

 

Was hoping someone could add that there is a lack of foresight for Safety with the new construction requirement for 82,000 homes to be built per RHNA with the target being Westside.  3500 homes
are approved to be built at Stonestown which will impact 19th Avenue.  Additionally proposed or in the works:

50 Stories (712 units) by Zoo, 8 stories at Lawton, 7 stories at Lincoln, and 7 stories (90 units) Irving/25th.

We need Great Highway open for ingress/egress in case of fire or flood.  San Francisco already is being questioned by Civil Grand Jury on Emergency Preparedness.

https://www.yahoo.com/news/grand-jury-issues-grave-warning-230000672.html?
guccounter=1&guce_referrer=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS8&guce_referrer_sig=AQAAAIpEW5O0646ryInd_H6vVronfha1eZYYhfM0RIsUHo69p44CccAiuNDTeeEjgYoiCmSvlLmtZs-
6u29gYZYI8QAK0ub-ClZaarQPD5wwJHlP6u2365lp0JbcihZQ69wJuGjpGy5DKKbmYW2dJKH8ADgQrF9mqJWWljEmvNaw3roV

The 1906 earthquake damage was mostly from fires.
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